
 

 

 

 

 

1. Midcoast Habitat’s current proposal is strictly for 3-4 house lots. Developing further into the 
remediation/clean up space would not make sense for our program/project at this time based on 
affordability. From my understanding, The Friends of the Tannery proposal is not geared toward further 
development but rather green/play space.  

 

2. Midcoast Habitat sells the house to qualified partner families. Yes, they would be owner 
occupied. 

 

Tia Anderson 


